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I thank you Mr. President for giving me the floor.

Ghana welcomes the distinguished delegation of Tunisia to their third UPR process. My delegation views the adoption of the new Tunisian Constitution by the National Constituent Assembly in January 2014 as demonstration of Tunisia’s respect for rule of law and fundamental freedoms. 
Ghana also notes with commendation the issuing by Tunisia of an open invitation to special procedures mandate holders of the Human Rights Council, and for hosting 15 country visits by Special Rapporteurs since 2011.  
My delegation recommends to Tunisia the following: 
1. ensure the coherence of mandates with the National Preventive Mechanism in the establishment process of the new National Human Rights Institution;

2. bring the definition of torture in accordance with the requirements of the UNCAT; and 

3. adopt the functioning decrees for the National Preventive Mechanism and ensure its financial and administrative independence.

In conclusion, Ghana wishes Tunisia every success with the review process.

I thank you.
